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ECRA 
FAMILIES 

Hello ECRA families.  

Despite the quick transition 

to online learning, eveyone 

has pulled together and 

made it successful.  We 

thank each and everyone 

one of you.  Here are some 

updates for you as we begin 

to wrap up the school year. 
Don’t forget to check ECRA’s 

website frequently for 

updates.   
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
KINDERGARTEN 
CLASS OF 2020  
 

 

 

 

 

SHOUT OUT TO 
THE TOP HOWLERS 

FOR MAY! 
 

 

 

REGISTRATION 
 

Registration is open for everyone and we 

would not want to see your student lose 

their spot.  
 

The registration link is: 
 

https://enroll.aps.edu 
 

Please contact the school at 505-314-2212  

if you need assistance. 

Time is running out! 
 

https://enroll.aps.edu/


 

2 



 

3 

DROP OFF PLAN 
FOR LOANED ITEMS 

We will be scheduling time with each 

family to drop off school property, 

including the laptops/tablets that were 

loaned out while the school has been 

closed.  There will be a schedule that has 

each grade level on a particular day and 

you will be contacted to arrange a time on 

that day. 
 

In order to maintain social distancing, please call the school 

at 505-314-2212 from your car in the parking lot when you 

arrive at the scheduled time. We will then 

bring a cart out to your car.  There will be a 

form for you to sign on the cart.  Once 

signed you can place the devices and their 

power cables on the cart for 

us to take back into the school.  Thanks in 

advance for your understanding, and 

please let us know if you have any 

questions about the procedure for 

returning equipment. 

 

 

Please keep sending photographs of your students with 

their schoolwork for the newsletters.  We 

are working on a virtual reward system 

and will give Howl Bucks to any student 

that participates.  It is a joy to see students 

show pride in their acheivements! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

June 5th at 

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

June 9th 

 
 

 

August 4th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


